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Mr. Andrew Moore 
General Manager 
Penrith City Council 
PO Box 60 
PENRITH NSW 2751 
 
REVIEW OF DETERMINATION  
TOWERS (A AND B) FOR RESIDENTIAL, COMMERCIAL, RETAIL AND CHILD CARE 
184 LORD SHEFFIELD CCT, PENRITH 
 
Dear Mr. Moore.  
 
Reference is made to the Council’s referral dated 19 January 2024 regarding the abovementioned application, which was 
referred to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) for comment in accordance with clause 2.122 of the State Environment Planning 
Policy (Transport and Infrastructure) 2021. 
 
TfNSW has reviewed the submitted information and advises that the proposed development will unlikely impact the 
surrounding classified network and as such has no further comment. 
 
For more information regarding the above matter, please contact Nav Prasad, Land Use Planner via email at 
development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 
Senior Manager Land Use Assessment Central and Western 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division  
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